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9 September, 2010

I am happy to know that the Bengali Association of Tokyo,
Japan, is bringing out the next issue of ‘Anjali’ in October, 2010.
This issue, I am sure, will focus on the cultural activities of the

Indian community in Japan.
I wish the publication all success.

R
(Buddhadeb éﬁgtefggﬁérjee)

Anjali




AMBASSADOR OF INDIA
TOKYO

16 September, 2010

MESSAGE

| am happy to learn that Durga Puja is being
celebrated by the Indiaon Community in Tokyo on 16
October, 2010.

Durga Puja marks the triumph of good over evil and
provides an opportunity for Indians from across Japan to
come together in celebrations.

An increasing number of our Japanese friends have
also been participating in these annual Durga Puja
celebrations, a sign of the deepening friendship and mutual
understanding between our peoples.

| appreciate the efforts undertaken by the Organizing
Commiittee to celebrate Durga Puja and extend my warm
greetings to all members of the Indian Community on this
joyous occasion.

phdnsl

(H.K. Singh)
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